
 

 

 
Monday 7th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 children.  

RE: Easter School.  

As you are aware your child(ren) will be sitting standardised tests the week beginning the 9th of May.  
  
This year we are offering 2 revision days in the Easter Holidays on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th of 
April. The revision day will start at 9.00am and finish at 2.30pm.  
 
The children will need to bring packed lunch on these days as the school kitchen will be closed.  
 
The morning will be spent looking at reading skills, maths and writing with the afternoon investigating 
scientific principles.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the Easter school, please complete the form by Tuesday 15th March.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

 
Nicole Coull 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 


